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Welcome to the August edition of Umbrellaôs monthly bulletin.  We hope it finds you all 
safe and well and enjoying the summer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At the beginning of July Umbrella restarted limited face to face services for 
children and young adults after several months of only offering virtual services 
due to coronavirus. It has been absolutely wonderful to see some of the young 
people again after such a long break. Services are running differently to before, 
but the children and young adults are having a wonderful time and we hope to 
continue to build and develop these services over the coming months. It has 
been wonderful to see so many happy smiling faces at Umbrella again. We hope 
to be welcoming more of you back soon as our team remain in touch with 
families to plan future support.   

When Umbrella restarted face to face services we restricted the number of 
children and young adults using Umbrella House.  We have been delighted with 
the support we have received from Derby City Council who have allowed us to 
use their Adult Education Centre, the Allen Centre in Allenton and The Learners 
Trust at Brookfield School.  Umbrellaôs new friends  have been amazing and we 
have seen genuine partnership working and a desire to support disabled children 
and young adults.  We have sole occupancy of both buildings until the end of 
August.   

https://www.facebook.com/Umbrella-Derby-Derbyshire-167121776803181/
https://twitter.com/UmbrellaDerby
https://www.facebook.com/Umbrella-Derby-Derbyshire-167121776803181/
https://twitter.com/UmbrellaDerby
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It has been lovely to see some familiar faces back to Umbrella throughout July as we 
began to run limited services. We are really looking forward to welcoming lots more of 

you over the summer holidays too!   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Not only will there be lots of fun to have 
at Umbrella House in the community, but 
we also have a new building for you to 

come to. It is called The Hub. 

 
 

 
 
 

Whatôs happening in Children's Services  

Check out our website www.umbrella.uk.net  

ñHELLO! 
We have missed 
you and canôt wait to 
see you all soonò 

 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Whatôs happening in Adult Services  
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Last month marked a very special event for the Adultôs services at Umbrel-
la...we could begin some face to face supports again! It has been so lovely for 
our staff and young adultôs to see each other after so long and they have en-
joyed catching up on all of the exciting things that have been happening during 
lockdown! The young adultôs had missed their friends from Umbrella so loved 
being back together again!  

The INDE group have been hard at work during their sessions at the Allen 
Park Centre creating some wonderful art work and crafts.  

Those supporting on a one to one basis have been enjoying their sessions at 
Umbrella House and out in the community again.   


